

PHILIP D. MURPHY
GOVERNOR

SHEILA Y. OLIVER
Lt. GOVERNOR

PO Box 082 Trenton, NJ 08625-0082 <u>www.nj.gov/ethics</u> STEPHANIE A. BROWN, ESQ. CHAIR

MARK T. HOLMES, ESQ. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

July 14, 2021



Re: Executive Order No. 2 Penalty

Dear Ms. Delli Santi:

At its meeting on July 13, 2021, the State Ethics Commission (Commission) considered your request for a waiver of the fine imposed for failing to file your 2020 Financial Disclosure Statement (FDS) by the May 15, 2021 deadline. After considering all relevant information, the Commission denied your request for a waiver of the assessed fine. Please remit a check in the amount of \$150 within two weeks of your receipt of this letter.

Check should be made payable to the State of New Jersey and mailed to the Commission at PO Box 082, Trenton, NJ 08625.

Very truly yours,

STATE ETHICS COMMISSION

mark 5. Holnes

For the Commission

Mark T. Holmes

Executive Director

MTH/sc

C: Kia King, ELO

Exit Delli Santi DOL FDS Waiver 2021